
LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

March 8, 2024 

 

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on 

03/08/24. 

Initially, a 4:00 pm meeting was held to “open” one of the election envelopes to 

obtain machine tapes.  This meeting was held in the front lobby of the registrar’s 

office.  In attendance was Diane Mumford, clerk of the court, and 3 of the 

election officers from the precinct, as well as the electoral board and registrar. 

AT 4:30 PM the Electoral Board meeting to finalize canvass, was called to order. 

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice Chair Jeremy Taylor 

Secretary Jim Symons, Director of Election and General Registrar Susan Jett, and 

Deputy Registrar Celina Haydon. 

The provisional and provisional SDR ballots were reviewed and most were 

counted.  

The CAP post election counts were approved and the other small details affecting 

the results of the election were concluded. 

Abstracts were run and signed. 

Also, a brief discussion on the problems with two of our precincts was held. It was 

decided that the Secretary will speak with the Officers in question and report back 

to the board. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:06 pm. 

 

 

Regards, 

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB 

 



 

 

 

 

 


